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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2014 

 
 
The public hearing was called to order by Trustee Anthony DeFilippo at 7:58 p.m. 
 
Attendance: Trustees Anthony DeFilippo, John Daly, Jacqueline Martin, Terry Wells and Student 

Trustee Rebecca Garcia 
 
 Absent:  Trustees Janet M. Rogers, Joseph Whittington and Frank M. Zuccarelli 
 
Administration present:  Don Manning, President; Lynette Stokes-Wilson, Vice President of Academic 
Services; Songie Adebiyi, Vice President of Student Development; Jane Ellen Stocker, Vice President of 
Enrollment and Community Education; Martin Lareau, Vice President of Administration and Secretary to the 
Board; and College Attorney Stanley T. Kusper. 
 
Agenda: 
 

I. Operating and non-operating budgets for fiscal year 2014/2015, for Community College  
 District No. 510. 

 
Trustee DeFilippo stated that the budget for fiscal year 2014/2015 has been reviewed and posted for the 
mandatory 30 days. The total operating fund expenditures are $36,641,771 and the non-operating fund 
expenditures are $23,499,415.  
 
There being no public response for public input, the public hearing adjourned at 8:03 p.m. 
  
  


